
  
 A DEVELOPMENT PROJECT PUBLIC FORUM  
 
A public forum for a proposed Residen�al Care Facility for the Elderly project on the lots located on 
Northwest corner of Agoura Road and Chesebro Road.  
 
DATE: Tuesday, March 12th, 2024  
 
TIME: Official start �me 6:00 PM  
 
LOCATION: 29800 AGOURA ROAD, AGOURA HILLS, CA. Suite#203 
 
CONTACT: Al Dickens or Brice Bryan, ph. (818) 222-4990 , or email at dickensicc@gmail.com for any 
ques�ons on atending the mee�ng.  
 
 
Agoura Medical Partners, LLC will be holding a Development Project Public Forum to discuss a proposal 
to construct a Residen�al Care Facility for the Elderly project. The project includes 46,136 square foot  
two story building, consis�ng of 76 single occupant rooms.  
 
The purpose of this Second Development Project Forum is to inform neighboring property owners, 
businesses and interested community members about the nature of the proposal and seek your 
ques�ons and comments.  
Your atendance is welcome. Please note that this is a mee�ng with the developer. This is not a City of 
Agoura Hills public hearing or public mee�ng, and no decisions regarding the proposal will be made by 
the City of Agoura Hills at this forum.  
 
MEETING INFORMATION  
Topic: Residen�al Care Facility for the Elderly  
Loca�on: 29800 AGOURA ROAD, AGOURA HILLS, CA. Suite# 203 
Mee�ng Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 
Mee�ng Time: 6:00 PM 
Phone Number: 818-222-4881 


